Princess Reema Bandar Al-Saud
Royal Embassy of Saudi Arabia
601 New Hampshire Ave NW
Washington, DC 20037

Your Royal Highness,
Nassima al-Sada is a woman whom Saudi Arabia can take great pride in. Her lifelong journey has been one dedicated to the improvement of women’s freedoms and her vision of them being active members of an open, vibrant society.
[bookmark: _GoBack]However, the authorities arrested her in July 2018 and placed her in solitary confinement for one year. Today, she is still behind bars. I respectfully call on you to request the release of Ms. al-Sada and all other detained women human rights defenders, immediately and without conditions.
Yours sincerely,

